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 The Senate Transportation Committee reports favorably Senate 

Bill No. 2354. 

 As reported, this bill requires the New Jersey Motor Vehicle 

Commission (commission) to provide service to walk-in customers 

at least two full days per week at all commission agency locations.  

The bill also requires the commission to accommodate all walk-in 

customers on a first-come, first-served basis for all commission 

services. 


